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Queen of Credit
I WILL FINANCE YOU!
Anyone, Anytime, Anywhere
I’LL MAKE YOUR FIRST 3 PAYMENTS

100%
APPROVAL

RATING!

YOUR JOB IS YOUR CREDIT

Vehicles from $5000-$25000
whatever you need!

IF YOU HAVE AN INCOME
...YOUR’RE APPROVED!

PROBLEMS = SOLUTIONS
• On Disability • Divorced
• Late Payments • 0 Down

• No Credit • Bankrupt
• No Money

Lowest Interest Rates • Credit Counselling
YOU’RE APPROVED

1-866-367-7390
IF WE DON’T HAVE IT - WE WILL GET IT!
Specializing in 100% Credit Re-establishment

GIANT USED CAR CLEARANCE
• TRUCKS • VANS • SUBS • CARS
 • WHATEVER - 2,500 TO CLEAR

Low
as $37 per

wk.
$0DOWN! SAME

DAY
DELIVERY

Ask for
Casey

Your
Comfort is Our Business

Recent winner of the “Director’s Award for Quality”
Only 10 minutes east of Acton

365 Guelph Street 
Halton Hills (Georgetown) 

(Hwy 7 & Delrex) 
www.bestwestern.com/ca/innonthehill

905-877-6986 Inn on the Hill

Featuring: 64 tastefully redecorated rooms, meeting 
room and fitness centre, complimentary continental 
breakfast, wireless internet access and much more.

VALENTINE’S DANCE
at the 

Acton Legion

SATURDAY FEB 14
8pm - 1am

$15 in advance
$17 at the door

Door Draw - You could win 2 tickets to see 
The Colour Purple

includes dinner & transportation

Call Blue Springs Funeral 
Home for details

519-853-2399

I was in such a hurry to 
get the pictures of the Ac-
ton Seniors Centre Bazaar 
committee in the paper 
last week, that I had the 
wrong name for one per-
son. It should have read 
Betty Leonard (Not Loretta 
Ivanyshyn), and miss-spelt 
another committee mem-
ber’s name. It should have 
been Marj McDonough (not 
Mary). Sorry ladies. The 
old saying is right:  “More 
haste less speed.”

There were eight people 
carpet bowling last Mon-
day afternoon. Pat Galton’s 
brown team beat Stella Bru-
nelle’s black team 22 to 9.

A lady’s ring was left be-
hind at the Centre a couple 
of weeks ago. Also in the 
Lost and Found box is a 
light and dark blue fleecy 
scarf, and a beige umbrella. 
(You might need the um-
brella shortly), plus some 
prescription sun glasses 
and one black leather glove 
found in the car park. Please 
check with the front desk 
if any of the items sound 
familiar. (We would need a 
description of the ring). 

There were no mooners 
last week, but Ruth said 
they were trying. In fact 
she said, “They were a try-
ing bunch.” 

Don’t forget the Centre 
will be closed on Monday, 
Feb. 16 for the Family Day 
holiday. 

I hope to see lots of you at 
the Annual General Meet-
ing. on Tuesday, Feb. 24 at 
1.30p.m.

Have you picked up your 
latest edition of Hillsview? 
I hope you enjoyed the 
many pictures and found 
the information useful. If 
you have any suggestions 
to improve it, please give 
it to me in writing. If the 
committee felt it would 
help improve the newsletter 
we will try and incorporate 
it. Not able to get to the 
Centre? The Acton Library 
does have extra copies of 

The United Way of Halton Hills is facing 
a campaign shortfall for its 2008 campaign. 
With the goal set at $300,000, Halton Hills 
is facing a shortage of $35,000 to match 
the goal.

A funding shortfall to the campaign will 
have a direct impact on the local programs 
and services that are funded by this United 
Way, officials of United Way say. The goal 
was set at $200,000 (increase of $25,000 
over 2007) due to the expectation that there 
would be an increase in funding applica-
tions. As expected, the local social service 
agencies have seen an increase in usage, 
and the United Way of Halton Hills re-
ceived applications totalling over $400,000 
in requested funding.

Chris Cooke, campaign chairperson for 
Halton Hills states: “As a relatively new 
resident of the Town of Halton Hills, I 
have been really impressed with the sense 
of community that I feel in living here. 
These economic times call for all of us to 
pull together even more to support those 

that require a hand up…not hand out. Our 
goal for the 2008 campaign recognized 
the growth in the community and growing 
need for support from the local programs 
and services that the united Way of Halton 
Hills funds. It’s not too late to help us de-
liver on our mission: To improve lives in 
our caring community.”

United Way of Halton Hills currently 
funds 14 local social service agencies, that 
provide over 20 programs and services to 
residents of Halton Hills. Agencies such 
as Big Brothers/Big Sisters, Links2Care, 
Literacy North Halton, STRIDE, Com-
munity Living North Halton, Deistress 
centre North Halton , only to name a few, 
are all funded agencies of United Way of 
Halton Hills. It’s not too late to make a 
donation to the 2008 campaign.

If you would like to donate, or would 
like more information about the work of 
United Way, please call Janet Foster, Exec-
utive Director of the United Way of Halton 
Hills at 905-877-3066.

Drinking & Driving
On Friday, Feb. 6 at 

about 9:31pm Wellington 
OPP officers were con-
ducting RIDE checks on 
Main Street, HIllsburgh 
where they checked the 
driver of a 1983 GMC 
pickup and found he had 
been drinking.

A 33-year-old Formosa 
man has been charged with 
Impaired Driving and Over 
80 mgs under the Criminal 
Code of Canada.

On Sunday, Feb. 8 at 
about 4:06am Wellington 
OPP officers responded to 
a reported auto stuck in the 
ditch of Woolwich-Guelph 
Townline. Attending offi-
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the newsletter in their front 
entrance display.

Paper tole classes have re-
started. If you are interested 
in a beautiful way of creat-
ing “Three D” images with 
pictures this is the class for 
you. The classes are every 
Thursday at 7p.m. 

Wednesday, Feb. 18 at 
7.15p.m. will be the next 
evening euchre game. I 
know the players will miss 
May Laing who enjoyed 
playing at the Centre. You 
do not have to be a member 
of the Centre to enjoy play-
ing euchre in the evenings.

I hope everyone enjoys 
Valentine’s Day this week-
end. I did hear through the 
grapevine that several mem-
bers of our Centre were 
married on Valentines Day, 
so that makes it very special 
to them. One couple I know 
are still together after many 
years. Congratulations, Pat 
and Dobbie!

I am tentatively trying to 
arrange a joint trip with the 
Acton Legion to the Brit-
ish Isles show on Saturday, 
April 4. Last year we went 
on a Friday, and several of 

the “Acts” were not on, so 
we felt Saturday would be 
better. If anyone is interest-
ed please give me a call, or 
leave a note in my slot.

Betty, chairperson of the 
travel desk, tells me there 
are still a few seats left to 
see Jersey Boys in Toron-
to. She had great response 
after I mentioned it in last 
week’s Tanner.

Another trip she has 
planned is to celebrate St. 
Patrick’s Day with dinner 
and a show at the Black 
Forest Inn. Sounds like 
fun.

If you signed up for either 
the trip to the Heritage 
Plane museum or Aberfoyle 
Mill dinner theatre please 
either pay as soon as pos-
sible, or let me know if you 
have changed your mind.

I am working with Nan-
cy, Ted Tyler and the Tyler 
Travel to try and arrange 
some more trips with the 
Gals on the Go. Hopefully 
everything will work out. 

The 50/50 winner was 
Marg Haring and she won 
almost $200. Congratula-
tions, Marg

cers said they found the 
2003 Pontiac stuck in the 
ditch with the driver still 
seated at the wheel. Police 
spoke with the driver and 
found he had been drink-
ing.

A 23-year-old Cam-
bridge man has been 
charged with Impaired 
Driving.

Wellington O.P.P.
Report

United Way short of goal 
still time for ‘08 donation

A FRIENDLY GAME OF CANASTA: Pat Galton, Jane Hodge, Fern Jory, and 
June Frazer are enjoying a few laughs, and a friendly game of Canasta at the 
Acton Seniors Centre last Thursday. – Julie Conroy photo


